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The 28th Annual Children’s Fishing Tournament
takes place Saturday August 3, 2024!

TUUHMAMENT
KE LAUDERDALE

L.L.I.LA’s 28th annual children’s fishing tournament will take place on Saturday, August
3rd at the Washington County Park Pavilion on beautiful Lake Lauderdale. The
tournament is free and open to all young anglers age 15 and under and is strictly catch
and release only.

The tournament runs from 8:00-10:30 a.m.and concludes with a free hot dog lunch for
all participants. As always, there will be no fee charged to children entering the contest.

Registration opens at 7:30 a.m. and all young anglers are required to stop at the pavilion
prior to getting their fishing lines wet. There will be several different age groups and L.L.
|.A. is working hard to ensure that all participants receive a small prize. All young anglers
are required to have a parent or legal guardian on hand with them at all times.

Visit our website for more about LLIA and the fishing tournament. http://lakelauderdale.
org/fishing-tournament/

We fish rain or shine.For more information contact Deanna Spendiff,
dspendif@nycap.rr.com 518-441-4066

Pri forgbargest Fish By Length. 1st * 2nd * 3rd Place Prizes

FREE Hot Dogs and Water provided by
Lake Lauderdale Improvement Assoc.

SHORELINE FISHING ONLY, OUR VOLUNTEERS ARE NOT ABLE TO
MEASURE IN REMOTE LOCATIONS

ALL YOUNG ANGLERS UP TO AGE 15 YEARS ARE ELIGI%
MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT AT ALL TIMES J)

NO REGISTRATION FEE
CATCH AND RELEASE ONLY




